
Dan Coles FCCA 

15/01/2021 
FAO: Giles Grover 
Treasurer 
Castlefield Forum 
Manchester 

Dear Giles, 

 

Thanks for the attached supporting information in your emails. 

 

I report to the trustees, my examination of the accounts of Castlefield Forum (the Charitable 

Incorporated Organisation) for the period ended 30 April 2020. 

 

I have completed an examination of the provided set of accounts and supporting documentation. I 

confirm that no material matters have come to my attention in connection with the examination, 

giving me cause to believe that in any material respect: 

 

1) accounting records were not kept in respect of the Charity as required by section 130 of 

the Act; or 

 

2) the accounts do not accord with those records; or 

 

3) the accounts do not comply with the applicable requirements concerning the form and 

content of accounts set out in the Charities (Accounts and Reports) Regulations 

 

I have no concerns and have come across no other matters in connection with the examination to 

which attention should be drawn in this report in order to enable a proper understanding of the 

accounts to be reached 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dan Coles FCCA 


